PRESBYTERY OF WV YOUTH COUNCIL APPLICATIONS



ARE YOU A YOUTH IN GRADES 8-11
WHO ENJOYS WORKING WITH OTHER YOUTH?

ARE YOU AN ADULT WHO ENJOYS WORKING WITH YOUTH?

The Presbytery's Youth Council plans and provides leadership for two youth retreats each year. Meetings are held in person twice a year, with other meetings on Zoom. Connections with other youth from across the presbytery and leadership development are key components of Youth Council.

Complete information and applications will be sent to church leaders in March.

Pastors, Clerks of Session, and others who work with youth are
encouraged to share this with youth and adults in their congregations.

Questions? Contact Susan Sharp Campbell, Associate for Educational Ministry, susan_sharp_campbell@hotmail.com or 304-667-9428.